Michael Furtaw

From: Hamilton, Gregory <Gregory.Hamilton@anadarko.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 2:26 PM

To: Gintautas - DNR, Peter; Jason Maxey (jmaxey@weldgov.com); Roy Rudisill (rrudisill@co.weld.co.us)
Cc: ‘Lynna_Scranton@oxy.com’; ‘Erik_Mickelson@oxy.com'; ‘Taylor_Rowley@oxy.com’;

‘Joseph_Riemer@oxy.com’; 'Elizabeth_Knowles@oxy.com’; 'Eve_Bugarin@oxy.com’; Lytle, Andy; Brian
Sulzberger; Jeremy Espinoza; Michael Furtaw; Gregory_Hamilton@oxy.com
Subject: State Reportable Release

Good afternoon,

We had a state reportable release today at the location noted below due to the volume of historical impacted soil
removed during plugging and abandonment activities at the tank battery. Excavation activities are ongoing at this time,
and a Form 19 Release Report is forthcoming.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Associated Facility Name: HSR-Jerry D 11-28A
Location: NESW Sec 28 3N 66W
Facility ID- 327402

Greg L. Hamilton

Sr. Staff Environmental Representative
Occidental Petroleum Corporation
Direct: 970-515-1698
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